Eve O'Sullivan

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:
Attachments:

Dear Mr Daly

Licensing Staff

Thursday 30 November 2023 10:08

John.Daly@fingal.ie

D0034-02 Greater Dublin Area - Licence Review Application
Specified Body Notification.pdf

We refer to your email of 22 November 2023. Please be advised that the EPA notified the Environment
Section (environment@fingal.ie) and Planning Section (planning@fingal.ie) of Fingal County Council on 23

May 2023 as a specified body in relation to this licence review application. Please find attached the
notification for your information. The notification is available on the Agency’s website located here
Environmental Protection Agency (epa.ie)

Kind regards

Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Environmental Sustainability, Wexford

An Clar um Cheadunu Comhshaoil
An Oifig um Inbhuanaitheacht Comhshaoil, Loch Garman

;«:;\
CR

ll'

053-9160600

licensing@epa.ie

www.epa.ie

TS "ﬂﬁ"‘*l"ﬂ‘ n ' E




